REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS

RFQ # 2018063
Continuing Architectural Services

In compliance with CCNA Chapter 287.055, the Indian River County Board of County
Commissioners is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) for professional architectural
firms for various continuing design services.

Detailed specifications for the above referenced RFQ are available from www.demandstar.com
or by contacting the Indian River County Purchasing Division at (772) 226-1416, or
purchasing@ircgov.com.

Deadline for receipt of one original and four (4) copies of SOQs to the Purchasing Division, 1800
27t Street, Building B, Vero Beach, Florida 32960 is 2:00 p.m. June 26, 2018.

Initial screening, ranking, final ranking and negotiations will be in accordance with the Consultant
Competitive Negotiation Act, F.S. 287.055. The Board of County Commissioners reserves the right
to accept or reject any and all submittals and to waive all informalities.

PURCHASING MANAGER
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY

Publish: For Publication in the Indian River Press Journal
Date: Sunday, June 3, 2018

Please furnish Tear Sheet, Affidavit of Publication, and Invoice to:

Indian River County
Purchasing Division
1800 27t Street
Vero Beach, FL 32960



